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AUDITING
Auditing is available for currently enrolled students who have successfully
completed a class for credit the maximum times allowed at Cypress
College. Enrolled students who wish to audit a class must file an audit
petition which is available at the Admissions and Records Office.

The petition must be submitted during the second week of the class. Upon
consultation with the instructor and the dean of the division involved, the
Admissions and Records Office will review the petition for approval or
denial. Once the request has been approved, students will not be permitted
to change from an audit to a credit status. Auditing a class does not
result in a grade posted to the student’s transcript. For required fees and
additional information, contact the Admissions and Records Office.


